
CHERRY HILLS NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Dear Neighbor:

Please join us for our last informational meeting regarding the Cherry Hill North Metropolitan District!!  The meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 29th at 6:30 PM at the Village Center (2450 E. Quincy Avenue) in City Council Chambers.  The District has held three informational meetings so far this spring and summer: April 29, 2014, May 28, 2014 (joint meeting with the Cherry Hills North HOA), and June 26, 2014.

The Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District serves only the Cherry Hills North subdivision and provides sanitary sewer service to the neighborhood.   Over the past 7+ years, District revenues have decreased due to multiple factors including substantially reduced investment income.  Current annual expenditures exceed annual revenues, which has resulted in a substantial reduction in the District’s cash reserves.  The District held an election last year (in November of 2013) to increase taxes (which question also asked voters to grant the Board significant flexibility to raise and lower the District’s mill levy as the needs of the District change in the future) and the election failed.  The Board of Directors of the District, who are all residents of the Cherry Hills North neighborhood, take full responsibility for not clearly communicating with the neighborhood in advance of the November 2013 election.  The Board consists of unpaid volunteers and we simply didn’t do a good enough job of educating the neighborhood in advance of the last election. 

The District is currently planning an election in November of 2014.  At the November 2014 election, the District Board will ask residents to support a modest tax increase of 2.000 mills, from the current District levy of 4.281 mills to 6.281 mills.  Approval of this minor tax increase will cost the average homeowner about $135 per year, or just over $11 per month.  This tax increase is designed to ensure that the District is able to meet annual expenditures with annual revenues and also allow the District to begin building up its cash reserves again. 

Please join us for July 29th meeting.  If you are not able to make it to this meeting, more information about the District is available at the District’s website: http://chnorthmetro.us/

In addition, should you have any questions about the District, please feel free to contact one of the Board members at the email addresses below:

Keith Bierman          keith.bierman@chnorthmetro.us
Daniel Conway        daniel.conway@chnorthmetro.us
Geoff Landry            geoff.landry@chnorthmetro.us
Marcus McAskin     marcus.mcaskin@chnorthmetro.us
Harold Roberts        harold.roberts@chnorthmetro.us



